
From: Dan McEwan   
Sent: 09 September 2022 16:49 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chris Pearce  
Subject: Re: 0043 Evergreen Farm - legal agreement 
 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Chris,  
EOT agreed. 
Dan McEwan  
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On 9 Sep 2022, at 16:36, Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote: 
 
Good afternoon Dan, 
  
As discussed, I have the signed s106 agreement and the decision notice has be made up.  However, 
the person who needs to give the final sign off is on leave today but back on Monday.  
  
I would be therefore grateful if you could agree with me an extension of time until 13th September 
2022. 
  
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
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